RESCHEDULED NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
Notice is hereby given that the Western Weber Planning Commission will hold a public hearing to consider public input on an application to rezone approximately 242 acres, located at approximately 2875 West, 2600 North, from the A-1 zone to the C-1, R-2, R-3, R-1-10, RE-15, and Master Planned Development (MPD) Overlay Zones. The rezone application is accompanied by an application to amend the unincorporated area's general plan to facilitate the proposed master planned development.

The rescheduled hearing date is October 12, 2021, and will be held in the Commission Chambers on the first floor in the Weber Center, 2380 Washington BLVD, Ogden, UT. The meeting will begin at 5:00 PM. You can learn more about the application here: https://frontier.co.weber.ut.us/p/Project/Index/10442. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Questions or comments about the application can be directed to Charlie Ewert at cewert@webercountyutah.gov. Questions about the meeting can be directed to 801-399-8791. Due to COVID-19, the method of public participation is also available by electronic video conferencing. The video conferencing details will be posted on the meeting agenda at least 24 hours in advance of the meeting.
